
By:               Roger Gough, Cabinet Member for Business Strategy, Performance 
and Health Reform 

                  Amanda Beer, Corporate Director Human Resources 
    
To:      Personnel Committee – 29 November 2012 
 
Subject:    Amendments to the Personnel Management Rules 
 
Classification:  Unrestricted 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Summary:   This report reflects some proposed changes to the Personnel 

Management Rules as set out in Appendix 2 Part 6 of the 
Constitution which will be submitted to the County Council for 
approval on 13 December 2012. 

___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Personnel Management Rules 
 
1.  (1)  Attached to this report for the consideration of the Committee are 
proposed changes to the Personnel Management Rules set out in Appendix 2 Part 6 
of the Constitution. 
       
       (2)   The Selection and Member Services Committee have the responsibility for 
recommending changes to the constitution to the County Council. The Committee 
have indicated that they are happy with the proposed changes to the Personnel 
Management Rules which are before the Personnel Committee for endorsement. 
 

 
Recommendation 
 
2.  The Committee are asked to endorse the proposed changes to the Personnel 
Management Rules which will be before the County Council for approval on 13 
December 2012. 
 

 


